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3rd June 2015   
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni  
 
We are in the process of appointing a part time teacher to support the juniors from September 1st.  The 
shortlisted candidates will be invited into school next week to teach a series of lessons.  
 
Breakfast Club 
Mrs Nicky Smythe is finishing as Breakfast Club cook this Friday 5th June. Hours are 7.55am – 8.50am.  If you 
may be interested in this position please contact me at school.  
 
NSPCC 
Many thanks to everyone who supported our fundraiser for the NSPCC, we raised £41.94. 
 
Reminder: 
Tempest Photographer is in school this Thursday 4th June. 
 
Music 

� The brass teacher is giving a demonstration to pupils next Tuesday. 
� Music Tuition is to be offered   to pupils in current year 1 from September, please see letter attached.  If 

you would like your child to learn a musical instrument please return the form of agreement a.s.a.p. 
 
Book Quiz  
We have had to withdraw from the Book Quiz on 10th June as it clashes with a Year 6 Transition Day in the 
Alun. We had a discussion with Year 6 pupils and their preference was to attend the sports transition day. 
 
Transition Days  
Wednesday 10th June: Year 6 are going to the Alun for a P.E. Transition Day on  

� The children need to wear their P.E kit and take their swimming costumes with them, and a packed 
lunch. 

� The children will be supervised by Alun school staff during the visit. 
� Help with lifts is needed please, they need to leave school at 9.10am and to be picked up at 2.45. 

Monday 22nd June: Year 6 are going to Loggerheads for a Geography Field trip.   
� The children will be outside all day so need to wear suitable clothing, waterproof jacket, 

wellies/sunscreen etc.   
� They will need a packed lunch 
� Help with lifts is needed please, they need to leave school at 9.10am and meet in the picnic area of 

Loggerheads by 9.30am.  They need to be picked up at 3pm. 
� The children will be accompanied by Mrs Gillett. 

 
Snack this term is £7. 
 
Jambori 

� Years 1 & 2 are taking part in the Jambori  
� On Monday 15th June 2015   
� They will be transported by JDA minibus  
� They will be leaving School at 12.55 prompt and will be back at 3pm approx. 
� They will be accompanied by Mrs Meaden, and other members of the staff. 
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� Children will need to wear school uniform. 
� A contribution of £2.50 per child for the visit would be appreciated.  

 
Sports Day – Friday 12th June at 1.15pm 
We have decided that pupils are to wear school PE kits either red or white t-shirts this year instead of the usual 
team colours.   
 
Induction Day – Thursday 18th June. 
 
Summer Visit to Chester Zoo 

� Reception – 6 are going to Chester Zoo 
� On Friday 26th June 2015   
� They will be transported by Townlynx Coaches. 
� They will be leaving School at 9.20 am prompt and will be back at 4pm. 
� They will be accompanied by Mrs Meaden, Mr Williams and other members of the staff. 
� Children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
� Children will need to wear school uniform. 
� A contribution of £10 per child for the visit would be appreciated.  
� Please complete and return the attached Form B to school.  

 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic, Wednesday 1st July 9am – 11.30am, current nursery and new nursery pupils. 
 
Kingswood Final instalment of £21 is due by Monday 6th July  

� Please note that accounts have been set up for online payment for Kingswood, Chester Zoo, Jambori, 
Snack & Dinners.  I would like to encourage parents to use this facility as it is more secure than sending 
in cash and it does save on admin time. 

 
Leavers’ Service, Thursday 16th July at Church at 2pm. 
 
Governors meeting this term is on Wednesday 17th June at 5.30pm at School.  
 
Urdd Eisteddfod Fundraisers 
We have been asked to pass on the following: 
Afternoon Tea will be served at Hafan Deg Community Centre between 2.30 and 5pm £3 on Saturday 6th June. 
Proceeds towards the Urdd Eisteddfod. Can you please pass on the message, an ideal opportunity for the 
whole family.  
 
On Sunday 7th June, Carreg y Llech farm are having an open day between 12 and 4, again some of the 
proceeds will go towards the Urdd. It will be a lovely day to see a working farm, the animals, the tractors, cakes 
and stalls. 
Please see over for further details 
 
Nercwys Village Show – Saturday 20th June.  Pupils will be singing a song at the opening. 
 
St Mary’s Church Nercwys Family Half Hour 

� First Sundays in the month starting Sunday 5th July at 9.30am. 
� A 30 minute Service, for children of all ages, with modern songs, traditional hymns, stories, prayers and 

fun activities.  
� Refreshments will be served after the Service. 
� All welcome. 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 


